
 
 

 

       
 

 
   

 
         
            

       
           
    

 
 
 
 
 

    
 
           

 
            
 
          

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Consultation on the numbering format for Bovine
	
EID
	

CONSULTATION RESPONSE FORM 

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) 
is seeking views on its proposed approach to the implementation of the 
European Union Commission Implementing Regulation (EU) 2017/949 
which sets out the configuration of the identification code for bovine 
animals in Northern Ireland. 

Question 1. 

Of the two viable options listed above, which is your preference? 

a) Option One – Removal of Check Digit 

b) Option Two – Modification of Herd Number 



   
 
             

 
 
            
  

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question 2. 

Is there another viable option you can think of which we haven’t already 
identified? 

You can use the box below to provide additional information to support 
your response. 



          
            
               
  

 
  

                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DAERA welcomes the input from stakeholders interested in Bovine EID. 
If you would like to submit other comments for consideration by DAERA 
which are separate to the issues set out in Questions 1 to 2, please enter 
below. 

Additional Information 
Please use this space if you wish to submit further comments for consideration by the Department 



   
 

          
   

 
     

        
  

   
 

  
 
    

  
           

 
 
 

  
  
     

         
 

    
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respondent Information Form 

Please complete the following consultation response form and return to 
the address below: 

Animal Identification and Welfare Branch
	
Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (NI)
	
Ballykelly House
	
111 Ballykelly Road
	
Limavady
	
BT49 9HP
	

Or by e-mail: FarmedAnimals.IRM@daera-ni.gov.uk
	
Closing date
	
Responses should be submitted by 16:00 hrs 16 August 2019.
	

Name of Respondent:
	

Are you replying as an
	
individual or on behalf of an organisation? Please tick.
	

Individual:
	

Organisation:
	

Address of Respondent:
	

Email address: 

Tel. No: 


